
Week beginning 8th January 

 

In Maths we have been exploring the different ways of making five, using 

coloured counters, before recording as number sentences.  As we progressed 

through the week we were able to identify patterns in our findings increasing 

the number we were working with. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The focus in English has been on postcards, where we have been identifying 

different features of a postcard.  We will be continuing our learning, and 

moving on to write postcards next week. 

 

In Geography we have been looking at the four countries that make up the 

United Kingdom.  We have been learning the names of the capital cities and 

key places of interest in those cities. 

 

The focus in P.E has been on developing skills in passing, controlling, and 

catching a ball, before moving on to play team games of bench ball.  


